
10-048SP Conduct a Public Hearing to 
Consider/Discuss/Act on the Request by 
the City Of McKinney, for Approval of a Site 
Plan for Veterans Memorial Park in 
McKinney, Approximately 0.57 Acres, 
Located on the Northeast Corner of 
Weiskopf Avenue and Collin David South 
Drive. 

 
    Ms. Brooks Wilson, Planner for the City of McKinney gave the staff report and 

stated that the City of McKinney is proposing to build a park that honors our own 

local veterans on the subject property.  She stated that Staff recommends 

approval of the proposed site plan as conditioned in the staff report.    

Chairperson Clark opened the public hearing and called for comments.  Mr. R.J. 

Damm, 4690 South Counts Street, Dallas stated that he was in favor of the 

proposed site plan.  On a motion by Commission Member Tate, seconded by 

Commission Member Lingenfelter, the Commission voted 6-0 to close the public 

hearing and approve the proposed site plan.  Chairperson Clark stated that due 

to the fact that this park is a City project, the recommendation of the Planning 

and Zoning Commission will be forwarded to the City Council meeting on July 20, 

2010.    

 

 


